
Dr. Alanna Flynn, MD, FRCSC 
Ophthalmology and Vitreoretinal Surgery 
8-10 Rowan Street, St. John’s, NL, A1B2X3

Telephone 709-726-2075 Fax 709-726-2027


August 31, 2023


Dear colleagues,


I am a Vitreoretinal surgeon and will begin practicing on September 5, 2023.


I graduated medical school at Memorial University followed by residency in Ophthalmology at 
the University of Manitoba. I also completed a two-year fellowship in Vitreoretinal Surgery at 
the University of Toronto in June 2023. 


I am now accepting patient referrals.


I look forward to working with everyone.


Sincerely,


Dr. Alanna Flynn

MD, FRCSC



